
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular 023-2018 

11 October 2018 
Dear Residents, 

We have been informed that the water restrictions for the greater Johannesburg areas are now being 

enforced. 

Please take a moment and read through the letter attached from City of Johannesburg. 

Two very important points to action: 

1. Please note that the watering of gardens is NOT permitted between 6AM and 6PM from  

1 September to 31 March 2019 

2. No cleaning of paved areas or driveways with a hose pipe. 

We encourage you all to abide by these guidelines. 

We will be altering the time schedules for the irrigation of all the common areas, please will you 

ensure that your irrigation within your units are also set to water within the allowed time frame. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Regards, 
Roy Martin 
Village Manager 


